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RE-REGISTRATION WEEK - THANK YOU

We extend our gratitude to those who have re-registered! To those who have not, there is still an opportunity

TP

to capitalize on the extended discounts. The following discount options are applicable for parents opting for

the Full Payment Option:

A 4% discount is available for full tuition payments received by April 2, 2024.
Please be advised that after this date, the regular discount structure will be in effect.

A 2% discount is applicable for full tuition payments received after April 2, 2024.

For parents utilizing the Monthly Payment Option, a $100 discount off the last month’s deposit (June 2025)
is provided if payment is received by April 2, 2024. Please note that this discount will no longer be available
after April 2nd.

Parents, please note that placements for the upcoming school year are assigned on a first-come first-served
basis. Additionally, should parents have specific placement or teacher preferences, they are encouraged to
convey those preferences as part of the enrolment process. While the school aims to accommodate these

requests, it is important to note that they cannot be assured.

DON'T DELAY! RE-REGSITER NOW TO SECURE YOUR CHILD’S SPOT
AND AVOID THE WAITLIST! |

AFTER SCHOOL COURSES - TERM 2

Parents are reminded that the Fall Session (Term 1) of the After School Courses ends on Friday, February 9th

and the Winter Session (Term 2) begins on Monday, February 12th.

If you had registered your child for the Term 1 and would like to continue for Term 2, re-registration is
necessary for your child to continue in their program(s). Participating in the After School Courses is a

wonderful way to enrich the school experience for each student.

If you have questions about any program, please contact the Office.
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Wednesday, February 14th is Valentine’s Day. All pre-school and grade 1 students are
encouraged to wear party clothes or red, pink or white clothing.

This will be a party day for our students. Food and snack contribution sheets will be
posted outside the class rooms. Please sign up if you wish to contribute. Parents are
asked to include an ingredient list for all food items brought to school. We strongly
recommend store or restaurant bought foods.

Toddler, Casa NT and Casa Classes: In compliance with the Child Care Early Years Act,
parents of our Toddler, Casa NT and Casa students are welcome to contribute only food
prepared from licensed restaurants or grocery stores. An ingredient list must
accompany any contribution. If you have any questions please speak to one of the
Vice-Principals.

FAMILY DAY—FEBRUARY 19TH

We would like to remind our families that all Campuses of Town Centre Private Schools
will be closed for the provincial “Family Day” holiday on Monday, February 19th. Classes
will resume at their regular hours on Tuesday, February 20th. We hope you and your
family have a safe and relaxing Family Day!

MONTESSORI EDUCATION WEEK - February 26th to March 2nd

Join the global celebration of Montessori Education Week! This year's celebrations run
from February 26th to March 2nd. Dr. Maria Montessori, a three-time nominee for the
Nobel Peace Prize, developed this innovative educational method over a century ago.
It's rooted in understanding the stages of human development, fostering essential
qualities like self-discipline, respect for oneself, others, and the world.

During Montessori Education Week, parents can anticipate their children bringing home
Montessori worksheets and craft projects. Take a peek at our school's bulletin boards,
where we'll showcase the various subject areas that define a Montessori classroom:

Practical Life, Sensorial, Language, Mathematics, and Culture.




MARKHAM

ECONOMIST & SUN

READERS’ CHOICE 2 AWARDS 2023
Every winter, the Markham Economist and Sun organizes the annual Readers’ Choice Awards,

acknowledging the vital role of local businesses in the community. In the current edition,
Town Centre Private Schools stands out with nhominations in five distinct categories as the
Best in Markham:
Best Private School
Best Montessori School
Best Daycare/Child Care
Best Nursery School

Best Summer Camp

Participation is not limited to Markham residents, so everyone is encouraged to join in. Only
one entry is accepted per IP address, ensuring fairness in the voting process, so please cast
your vote from the comfort of your home. Registration is a quick and simple process, taking
only a few minutes of your time. The voting period will remain open until February 12, 2024.

Seize the opportunity to support Town Centre Private Schools by clicking on the "Vote TCPS" link
provided below. Your contribution is invaluable in helping us secure recognition in these
prestigious categories.

Income Tax Receipts 2023

At the end of February all parents and guardians will automatically receive a receipt for
tuition fees paid for 2023. All tax receipts will be distributed to the students to take home.
Parents and guardians do not have to request the receipts. Please note that receipts will not
be available prior to the end of February.



https://readerschoice.yorkregion.com/readerschoice-markham/business/town-centre-private-schools

